Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region VII, Central Visayas De ED
DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE  wevwow For sovermos

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

July 12, 2013

DIVISIgg MEMORANDUM
s. 2013

NATIONAL DISABILITY PREVENTION AND REHABILITATION WEEK

To: OIC, Assistant Superintendents
Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads

1. Attached is a letter from Ms. Adela A. Kono, Vice-President, Organization of Rehabilitative
Advocacies for Inclusion, inviting participation of the teachers and students of the various SPED

Centers in the Division of Cebu to join the activities of the “National Disability Prevention and
Rehabilitation Week.”

2. Dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
Q&f NISIT, Ed. D.
Is DIV!SIO Superintendent

Telephone Numbers: Website : www.depedcebuprovince.com
Schools Diviston Superintendent: (032) 255-6405 E-mail Add : depedcebuprovince(@yahoo.com
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent: (032) 414-7457

Accounting Section: (032) 254-2632

Disbursing Section: (032) 255-4401

Admin/Legal: (032) 253-7847




June 27, 2013

SUPT. ARDEN D. MONISIT
Superintendent
Department of Education
Sudlon, Lahug

Cebu City

Organization of Rehabilitative Advocate

Dear Supt. Monisit:
Good day!

On July 21-27, 2013, the Organization of Rehabilitative Advocates for Inclusion (ORA for Inclusion)--formerly
Organization of Rehabilitation Agencies (ORA)—will be celebrating the annual “National Disability
Prevention & Rehabilitation Week” now on it’s 35 year with this year’s theme: “BUILDING AN INCLUSIVE
AND NON-HANDICAPPING ENVIRONMENT FOR PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES.”

This week-long event will cater to the needs of PWDs, make them more visible to the society and raise
public awareness. At the same time it is also a call to action to empathize and understand the concerns of
PWDs in the society today.

We would be grateful if your good office could allow the participation of the teachers and students of the
various SPED centers in the city of Cebu to join the activities of this observance. In particular, we would
appreciate that your teacher representatives per SPED center be allowed to attend our meetings,
rehearsals, and actual events in which they are participants or the target audience. Our meetings are
every week on Thursdays, 2:00 - 5:00 PM until NDPRW at 5/F, JESA-ITC Bldg., across National Bookstore,
Gen. Maxilom Avenue, Cebuy City.

For your concerns and inquiries YOu may contact either of the following, whom we have also authorized to
follow up with your office:

1. Mr. John Paul Maunes: e-mail: ip@gvspvolunteers.org
Mobile: 0917-701-4700
Landline: 032-260-4043

2. Mrs. Joy Lam: e-mail: joymatahum@yahoo.com

Mobile: 0942-559-3606 (sun)
Landline with text: 032-512-1425

Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours,

o e
DELA A. KONO
Vice-President



